New sidewalk to be installed in front of Niejadlik Hall

By: Corey Sipe


Students who walk along the front of Niejadlik Hall now have to walk a dirt path with rocks but soon they will be able to walk on a new concrete sidewalk. Construction on the $9,120 sidewalk will begin Monday, October 14 with planned completion on Friday, October 18. 


The sidewalk will consist of 6-foot wide concrete slabs with two handicap ramps.

“The sidewalk is a housing site improvement and may come out of the housing account,” said Dennis Hannon, Vice President Finance and Administration.

The new sidewalk will connect with the existing sidewalk between Occum and Niejadlik Hall. Pedestrians can walk the sidewalk at the other end, cross the RVB parking lot entrance, and continue walking down the existing sidewalk behind Burnap Hall. 


When Niejadlik Hall was built, it was assumed students would cross the street and use that sidewalk. Mr. Hannon says that 80% do use that walkway. However, some students walked along the front of Niejadlik Hall creating a dirt path illustrating the need for a new sidewalk to be installed. 

